
February 23rd is National Pet Spay and Neuter Day! 

In conjunction with the Humane Society of the United States ’ National Spay and Neuter Day, 

February 23rd , 2010, I would like to encourage everyone to have their dog or cat spayed or 
neutered.  

According to the Humane Society four million dogs and cats are euthanized each year in 
shelters across the country. In other words in the time it has taken you to read this one animal 
has been euthanized because it was unwanted. When pet owners have their dogs and cats 
spayed and neutered it helps to control this situation. 

Spaying or neutering your pet is beneficial to their health and will save money in the long run. 
Unaltered dogs and cats are more prone to certain cancers, infections, and behavioral issues. 
They are also more likely to cause trouble since, when not spayed or neutered, they will roam 
more frequently. 

For more information you can visit www.glenwayanimalhospital.com  

 

 


